COUNTY OF SAN BENITO
NOTICE OF UNSCHEDULED VACANCY

COMMUNITY ACTION BOARD (CAB) VACANCY
REPRESENTING THE BOARD OF SUPERVISOR
SUPERVISOR DISTRICT 1

In accordance with the California Government Code Section 54974 (a), a
public notice is hereby given that an Unscheduled vacancy has occurred on
the San Benito County Community Action Board (CAB) as of 05/05/21.

The CAB has a vacant position available for appointment to represent the
Board of Supervisors for District No 1.

The CAB meets on the second Thursday of each month at 5:30 P.M. (except
for the months of August & December) at the Community Services &
Workforce Development Department (CSWD), 1161 San Felipe Road, CA
95023.

According to the CAB Bylaws, each representative must live in the
supervisorial district they represent when initially appointed. Representatives
of the poor and the Board of Supervisors must continue to live in their
respective districts. Representatives of the private sector may continue to
serve on the board after their initial appointment as long as they live or work
in the district they represent.

Persons interested in membership to represent the above should complete an
application form, available at the County Administrative Office or at the
CSWD Office or online at https://www.sbccab.com/volunteer. Any questions
regarding CAB activities and/or responsibilities may be directed to any CAB
member or to CSWD staff at the above address, or call (831) 637-9293

Pursuant to Government Code Section 54970 et. seq., public notice is
required for unscheduled vacancies on boards, commissions, or committees
for ten (10) working days before the Board or Board Chairman fills the
vacancy.
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JENNIFER FRECHETTE, CLERK OF THE BOARD
COUNTY OF SAN BENITO
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